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· MEETING- The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, September 9. The meeting will be held at the UAW Local 647 union hall, located at 10020 Reading Road, Evendale, Ohio. The 2nd shift will meet at 1:00 PM, 1st and 3rd shifts meet at 3:30 PM.
· MONTHLY LODGE MEETING- There will be no monthly lodge meeting for July or August. See you in September.
· TRADE HIRINGS- 302 has put in a Req. for 2 Mech. Maint. on 1st shift and 4 Mech. Maint. on 2nd shift.There are 3 Preferential Hires coming from Ft. Wayne Ind. To interview for 2 EMR openings and 1 Machine Repair.
· IAM FAMILY PICNIC- The IAM Family Picnic will be held on Sunday, June 22 at Strickers Grove. There is no charge for Lodge 912 Members and their families. Bring the whole family!
· LUNG CANCER SCREENING- If you are an employee at Evendale, you are eligible for a free cancer screening. Call 1-800-866-9663 or visit www.btmed.org for more information. You can also contact your Steward or Committeeman.
· CONTRACT RAISE- On June 23, Members will be receiving a 3% raise, along with a 22 cent COLA.
· IAM SHIRTS- Eddie Woniger has a new shipment of shirts in the store. If any of our New Members did not get their shirt yet, contact your Steward.
· LEGISLATIVE CHAIRMAN- Brother John Carroll has been appointed Legislative Chair. John can be reached at 292-2090. Congratulations, John. 
· WOUNDED WARRIOR PROJECT- Brother Jim Sparks  is taking some Wounded Warriors fishing on Lake Erie June 27-29. The International is going to do a video feature on him. Congratulations, Jim.
· SPLIT THE POT- Our Split The Pot winner was Jim Sparks. He donated the money to the Wounded Warriors. Thanks, Jim.

“ I am opposed to ‘right to work’ legislation because it does nothing for working people , but instead gives employers the right to exploit labor.   American Federationist, 1959

Respectfully Submitted, 
Dan Havlin, Communicator
IAM Local Lodge 912

 



To be added to the IAM mailing list, log on to: www.iamll912.org

